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APPENDIX ONE 
 
 
RESOLVED CRIME AND DISORDER MOTION TO FULL COUNCIL, 30 MARCH 
2023 

 
On 27 February 2023, it was reported that Nottinghamshire was named the 18th ‘most 
dangerous area out of 42 to live in the UK for crime’. 

 
An Office for National Statistics (ONS) report published in January confirmed that in 
the annual period between September 2021 and 2022, every area of Nottinghamshire 
had experienced rising crime in particular categories, although the overall picture 
across different categories was varied. 

 
This Council’s Plan, The Nottinghamshire Plan, states: 

 
“Helping our communities to stay safe is one of our top priorities as a Council. Over 1 
in 3 people hoped to see lower crime in their local area over the next 10 years. So, 
we’ll lead the Safer Nottinghamshire Board, working closely with Nottinghamshire 
Police, to reduce crime and make people feel safer and more protected.” 

 
The Safer Nottinghamshire Board (SNB) developed a 3-year Community Safety 
Agreement, to be reviewed annually from 2020-2023. This agreement outlines the 
strategic priorities of the SNB and assigns strategic leads to each priority. 

 
This Council therefore resolves to recommend to the SNB that they: 

 

• Ensure that rising crime rates in particular categories across Nottinghamshire 
are acknowledged in the upcoming annual SNB CSA review. 

• Consider the identified specific types of rising crime within a future CSA beyond 
2023, to ensure there are targeted responses to these crimes across 
Nottinghamshire. 

• Report on performance under current strategic priorities outlined in the SNB 
CSA and review whether those currently assigned to lead on these priorities 
remain suitable. 

 
Ensure that all past and future SNB CSA annual review reports are published online 

and easily accessible to Nottinghamshire residents via the Nottinghamshire County 

Council website.” 

 


